

NHS Foundation Trust

Our Ref: Q3 19 08

30 October 2019

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Ms Rebecca Moody request-611428-1a20ec83@whatdotheyknow.com 2nd Floor Mallard Court Express Park Bristol Road Bridgwater Somerset TA6 4RN

Tel: (01278) 432000 Fax: (01278) 432001

www.sompar.nhs.uk

Dear Ms Moody

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Further to my acknowledgement letter of 15 October 2019, I note your request and I can confirm that the Trust holds all of the information you have requested and I am able to release it as follows:

- In the last 5 years, how many times has your trust/hospital suffered from a ransomware attack? Please provide specific dates (months/years) if possible.
 - Somerset Partnership NHS Foundation Trust has not suffered from any ransomware attacks in the last five years.
- How much downtime did this cause (in hours)?
 Not applicable.
- 3. Did you pay the ransom? If so, how much was the ransom? Not applicable.
- 4. What was the total cost of the incident to your hospital/trust?
 Not applicable.

If you require further assistance or clarification to any part of this reply please quote the reference number and contact the Corporate Governance Directorate on 01278 432000 or contact Dawn Godfrey, FOI Officer, directly on 01278 432084 or via e-mail at FOI@sompar.nhs.uk - I hope this reply is helpful and thank you for your request.

Yours sincerely



PHIL BRICE

Director of Governance and Corporate Development

If you are unsatisfied with this response, you can write to the Chief Executive at the address supplied at the top of the letter; please quote the reference number. If you remain dissatisfied with the response you receive from the Trust you retain the right to progress any complaint under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 by writing to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.



Chairman: Stephen Ladyman Chief Executive: Peter Lewis